From: 
Charlotte Watkins  

Sent:
17 April 2013 08:59

To:
Laura Bailey

Subject:
13/00321/OUT

Hi Laura

 Apologies but I noticed a mistake in my response to you on this application - I did not mean to recommend an entire 'invertebrate survey' just one of butterfly interest on site due to the local records of white letter hairstreaks. Hoping its not too late to amend this. 

Thanks

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer

Cherwell District Council
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